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Dear Transportation Commission,

I am writing to express my concern with the safety of bikers and walkers crossing Baldwin at E Mifflin, including
my elementary school children who bike this way along the bicycle boulevard to and from Marquette Elementary
School each day. This intersection can be difficult or dangerous for them and others to cross.

Enhancing the painted lines are not enough as is described in the Safe Streets Improvements proposal. I urge the
commission to support installing a rapid flashing beacon at the intersection to improve safety.

Sincerely,
Mark Richner
122 N Brearly St

mailto:markrichner@gmail.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com

